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We are working on a song with an ensemble 

accompaniment with xylophones, metallophones, 
glockenspiels and bass xylophone and metallophone. Can 

You Peel A Glockenspiel?  
(the answer is no!) 

 
3rd grade will take an End of the Year Music course exam 

on laptops May 10th-17th. 
 

Thursday, May 3rd violins have a concert at the New 
Covenant Methodist Church at 6pm. 

Thursday, May 3rd at 7pm several choirs from our campus 
will be performing at The Sharon Morse at 7pm.  Tickets 

are on sale. (Look for next years 2018-19 choir invitations 
to be going home before May 18th. 

 
Never hesitate to contact me with questions. 

Mrs. Hunter Britton​   ​hunter.britton@tvcs.org 
 

                                                                      
Here is what our artists will be learning in May. 

 
2nd Graders​ are creating unique personal letter designs 
and brainstorming their favorite things. Next, they will be 
creating an Aboriginal art piece using paint dots. 
 
3rd Graders ​are creating a Folk Art pinch pot and 
learning different clay building techniques. Next, they will 
be studying and taking their end of the year exam. The 
computer based exam is taken during their normal art 
class between May 10th -17th. 
 
All student artwork will be returned before the last week 
of school. Have a lovely summer! 
 

Ms. Amanda Russo - ​Amanda.Russo@tvcs.org 
Mrs. Shay Sanchez - Shay.Sanchez@tvcs.org 

This month we will be teaching a Volleyball Unit. Students 

will learn how to strike a beach ball over a net while learning 

how to work as a team.  Also, we will be taking our P.E. End of 

The Year Exam for 3rd grade. This is a short test on a compu

see what they have learned throughout the year with regards

to the Florida Benchmarks and Standards.  Congratulations 

to all the students who earned The Buffalo Fitness Award 

this year!  Have a great Summer! 

 
Contact us for more information. 
 
Torrey Howard torrey.howard@tvcs.org 
Amanda Peters  amanda.peters@tvcs.org 

      

      ¡Bienvenidos a la clase de Español!  

                   ¡Hola mayo! 

 

   During the month of May, all classes will review  

content learned throughout the school year. 

   Third graders will take their End of the Year Exam  

during the week of May 10th-17th. We will be using  

study guides for reviewing; those will be sent home a  

few days prior to the test, for extra practice at home.  

   Also, all classes will discuss and work on a project on  

“5 de mayo”, a  Mexican holiday that is very popular in 

the US as well. 

Never hesitate to contact me with questions or                 

suggestions. 

I hope you and your family have a safe and fun summer! 

 ¡Felices vacaciones! 

 

 

Señora Gordon         Señora Melendez 

silvana.gordon@tvcs.org​    ​maria.melendez@tvcs.org 
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